
SS-30 Correspondence – Wendy R. Henning 

 

From: Wendy R. Henning [mailto:wrhenning@earthlink.net]  
Sent: Sunday, December 6, 2020 9:20 PM 
To: Mayor <Mayor@longbeach.gov>; Council District 2 <District2@longbeach.gov>; Council District 3 
<District3@longbeach.gov>; Council District 4 <District4@longbeach.gov>; Council District 5 
<District5@longbeach.gov>; Council District 6 <District6@longbeach.gov>; Council District 7 
<District7@longbeach.gov>; Council District 8 <District8@longbeach.gov>; Council District 9 
<District9@longbeach.gov>; CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Agenda Item #30 In person dining 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 

    Mayor Garcia and Council Members..... 

My husband and I have been Long Beach residents for over forty five 

years and are very disturbed at the dining restrictions imposed on the 

restaurants in our great city.  Keep in  

mind businesses are closing down and are in tremendous financial trouble 

and may not be able to open again.  In addition, citizens can drive about 

three miles to Seal Beach to dine.  Please immediately revoke the 

restrictions and allow outside dining.   
 

Thank you for your immediate attention. 
 

Wendy and John Henning 

 

 


